Time Allowed: 3 Hrs

Time: 20 Min

BN-IXXVII-I ENGLISH(9th) (Fresh / Reappear) (Version No. 3)

Total Marks: 75

Note:

There are THREE sections in this paper i.e A, B & C. Attempt section A and return it to the superintendent within the given time.

ii. The Quaid-e-Azam	Our Holy I	rophet ﷺ wa:	s born in	AD.	• •	•				
 Akbar had two	-			571		©	572	(D	573
Akbar had two Ministers The jew learnt a Bitter Nomads were camp Trees Bill believed that Money Ile supplied the poo By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff	The Quaid-	e-Azam was we	aring a pure _		_sherwani.					
 Ministers The jew learnt a	(i) Black		•	White	***	0	Brown	(D.	Red
The jew learnt a Bitter Nomads were camp Trees Bill believed that Money Ite supplied the pool By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	Akbar had	wo in	his court.		•					
● Bitter Nomads were camp ③ Trees Bill believed that ● Money Ite supplied the poe ⑤ By Prunes ⑥ Come The word "sage" m ● Wise The General Assen ⑥ Impartially The word "Outlaws ⑥ Law makers ⑥ I diff	(i) Minis	lers	(B)	Councilors			Clowns	. (D	Jokers
Nomads were camp Trees Bill believed that Money Ite supplied the port By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	The jew lea	rnt a	lesson.							,
M Trees Bill believed that Money He supplied the por By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	Bitter		(B)	Better		©	Best	(D	Real
Money He supplied the port By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Minpartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	Nomads we	re camped in the	shutter of _	0	_•			·. ·		
● Money He supplied the pool By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees		*	(B)	Houses			Rocks		D	Mountains
● Money He supplied the pool By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	Bill believe	d that	is the s	ource of hun	an happiness.	•				
 A By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen A Impartially The word "Outlaws A Law makers of diff Trees 				Honey	0		Land	 . (D	Farm
 A By Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen A Impartially The word "Outlaws A Law makers of diff Trees 			clothing	 	.6	. 1.		: 4	•	en e
Prunes Come The word "sage" m Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees				For		©	In	. 4	•	With
 ⚠ Come The word "sage" m ■ Wise The General Assen ὧ Impartially The word "Outlaws ὧ Law makers of diff ὧ Trees 		- Gran		- 1		X	54			* * *
Wise The General Assen Impartially The word "Outlaws Law makers of diff Trees	I lulios			Comes		0	Coming		()	Came
● Wise The General Assen ③ Impartially The word "Outlaws ③ Law makers of diff ④ Trees	The word	sage" means								
The General Assen A Impartially The word "Outlaws A Eaw makers of diff O Trees			*. *	Foolish	P	· ©	Active	,	(())	Honest
(A) Impartially The word "Outlaws (B) Law makers of diff (C) Trees	The Consu	اد دراراد درست ۱ . ۱ .	ha LIM	adantad	n dealeration of	f karang	n ciabte	: '.'		
The word "Outlaws (b) Law makers of diff (c) Trees			(B)				Unanimously		(D)	Indiscriminately
(A) Law makers of diff (A) Trees	٠,	·		· ·					•	
of diff (i) Trees	THE WORL					Ċ	Law followers		6	Law breakers
(i) Trees	. 7 .	•	*	* ***	ia natura			•		
			iors aud to ui	Flowers	ic nature.	e Ch	Hills .		íì:	Cliffs
							74113		•	
The avalanche lear		• • •	-				Danut		Œ)	Tiger
(A) Elephant		•		Animal		•	Beast			rigor .
"That perches in th	· ·	ies in the soul" (ie the soul		Lives in the		(C)	Please the soul			Rest the soul
	S	us	eful metal.			İ				
opper is:) An			٨		©	The	•	dis:	For

Time allowed: 2:40 Hrs

(Fresh / Reappear)

Marks: 60

SECTION- B & C Attempt section B & C accordingly. Note: Marks: 36 SECTION -B Attempt any \$1% parts out of the following. All parts carry equal marks. Q.No 1. What did the Quaid-e-Azam tell the people about equal rights? What was necessary for the creation of Muslim empires? ii. Who was Kaloo? What were his activities? iii. What was proclaimed in Madina? iv. How did the avaianche leap upon the snow covered villages? v. Why should not one invite those people who do not own T.V? vi. What is the secret of life? vii. Who had built monasteries and stupas and why? viii. Q.No 2. Paraphrase one of the following stanza. Continues as the stars that shine i. And twinkle on the milky way: They stretch in a never ending line Along the margin of a bay I sought to hear the voice of God And climbed the topmost steeple But God declared "Go down again I dwell among the people" Q.No 3. Read the stanza carefully and answer the questions at the end. 5 The waves beside them danced; but they Outdid the sparkling waves in glee A poet could not but be gay In such a joeund company. Questions: What did dance? i. . What outdid the sparkling waves? ii. What a poet can be? iii. What is meant by "jocund company". iv. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end. 8 Q.No 4. One day Bill was busy in counting very greedly in the barn. Suddenly there was knocking at the gate. He buried the gold coins boxes in the earth and pushed the kennel above the place. Then he opened the gate. He found two strangers standing there. Questions:

- Who was counting in the barn? i.
- Who buried the gold coins boxes? ii.
- What did he put above the place? iii.
- Where did he bury the boxes? iv.
- Who were standing there? ٧.

71

Note:	Attempt accordingly.			
Q.No 5.	Translate the following int	g Urdu.		(5+3)
(a)	The natural scene	around us was cha	rming. There were will	llow trees with ne
	leaves. The leaves of the wi			
	dark trunks. The line of the v	化二氯化二甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基甲基	그 그들은 학교 어떤 사람들이 되는 것이 되었다.	
(b)	(i) Then it was distribute	ed among the peop	le happily and generous	sly.
	(ii) Allama Iqbal awaken			•
1	(iii) His enemies in Makk	ah were now very	angry with him.	
Q.No 6.(w) Write a letter to the pos	tmaster complain	ing against the irregu	larities of the pos
	man of your area.			4
		OR		
	Write an application to	your principal fo	r school leaving certif	ication.
· Å.				· •
(1) Write a story with the h	elp of given outlin	ies.	4
	Once three friends	bag of gold	some poison	two friend
	also pottedat poise	onous food	. Moral	
		180		
Q.No: 8.	Translate the following into	English.	ا ایک اسلامی ملک ہے۔	8
	· .	• .	ایک اسلامی ملک ہے۔	i- پاکستان
		编	ا یک اسلائی ملک ہے۔ کے ٹی چکاہے۔	لأن احمدجار
		· .	وجار ہوتے ہیں۔	•
. '			، بارش ہور ای ہے۔ م	
			•	
•	A.	٠.	ت گرا تھجور میں اٹکا۔	
			زورے کہ چل خبین سکتا۔	۷۱۰ وداتناکم
•			ندپر مجمرومیه رکھو۔	۷۱۱ - بيشدالا
			نول جات <u>ى</u> ہے۔	